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CLUB POLICIES 

Video Photography and Internet Policy 

Parents and guardians of swimmers who are under 18, as well as swimmers over 18 must 

sign the required paperwork/form to be included in club photos which are used for media 

releases, newspaper articles or used on the club website and club newsletter and reports. 

The club owns an underwater video and above water video which are used for critiquing 

swimmers with regards to stroke correction. This can be a useful tool to aid changes in 

swimmer’s performance outcomes. 

The Club issues this form yearly to be signed. 

• It is issued in November/December of each to be signed 

• All swimmers attending the Country Championships are required to attend the team 

photo session. 

• Swimming SA also records consent with regards to photography for swimmers for 

media use on the yearly registration which is now online when registering. 


